
 

 

 
 

1 February 2019 
 

Class of 2019 Polo Shirts 
 
Dear parents/carers,          
 
Each year we purchase Year 6 commemorative polo shirts. These can be worn to school as part of the school uniform and 
can be kept by students as a souvenir of their time at Quakers Hill Public School. The polo shirt will display the school crest 
on the front, while on the back will be a print chosen by the students, as well as a list of the students’ names. Please be 
aware sizes of the shirts will be similar to school uniform shirt sizes. If the wrong size shirt is ordered an exchange may not be 
possible, therefore we highly recommend purchasing a larger size to allow for growth throughout the year. The cost of the 
shirt will be $30.00 per shirt. 

Please note the purchase of the Polo Shirt is not compulsory. 
 

If there are any parents who do not wish their child’s name to be included on the back of the polo shirt, please sign the note 
below and return it to your child’s teacher by Friday 15 February 2019.  
 

Please note orders will not be taken unless they are paid in full. 
 

Bert Lo Campo           Colleen Soper  
Principal           Organiser 
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------  

Class of 2019 Polo Shirts – Payment 
 

Return by Friday 15 February 2019 – in the money slot in the school office door. 
 

Name ………………………………………     Class……………………………………… 
 
I wish to purchase         Class of 2019 polo shirt/s         Size ……………………     for my child at the cost of $30.00 each.     
  

Shirt sizes will be similar to school uniform shirt sizes. We highly recommend purchasing a larger size to allow  
for growth throughout the year, as an exchange may not be possible if the wrong size is ordered. 

 
Enclosed is $………………………………………  Last day for payment – Friday 15 February 2019 

 
I have made an online payment. My receipt number is ………………………………..…………………………………... 

 
Signed ……………………………………… (Parent/Carer)      Date ………………………………  
 
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------  
 
I DO NOT wish my child’s name to be included on the back of the Polo Shirt  
 
Child’s Name ………………………………………………………    Class …………………...  
 
Signed……………………………………………….      (Parent/Carer) Date ……………………………… 
 

A copy of this note can be located on the school website – http://www.quakershil-p.schools.nsw.edu.au/notes 

 


